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ATHLETIC DIRECTOR AND ACTIVITIES REPORT 
Athletics: Our winter season of sports is wrapping up.   
 
Our two Girls’ Basketball teams have had much success. They have played a mix of Silver level 
and Gold level games.  They have and their coaches have shown wonderful sportsmanship when 
playing less skilled teams and have worked hard and stayed tough when challenged at their 
highest level by skilled teams from large schools like North, Hedrick and MacLoughlin.  They 
have won most of their games this season and both teams have real competitive potential in their 
future!  Our wrestling team ended up with 23 wrestlers!  This is a significant growth over last 
year when we only had nine wrestlers.  We have six students who placed at the districts. Some 
will go on to regionals.   
 
We are excited to start track season in a few weeks.  We have a returning head coach for the 
sport and he is excited to have several assistants lined up to help him!  This is truly the sport that 
takes a lot of people from the community to make it happen for the kids! 
 
Athletics and Leadership have teamed together to sponsor dances for our schools.  We had a 
Valentine’s Themed dance on Thursday, Feb. 13th.   The kids enjoyed the music, DJ’d by Mr. 
Kemper, decorations provided by the Leadership supported by Miss Hall and some after school 
snacks to make their evening fun!  Many kids dressed up and behavior over all was quite 
good.  It was a pleasure to work with them.  We had several parent chaperones helping including 
a father or two.  We are planning our next dance for March 19th. 
     
MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL REPORT  

A. We currently have 400 students registered at Fleming Middle school.  
a. 6th - 118 
b. 7th - 135 
c. 8th –147 

B. Students have finished the first semester. Many are excited for fresh start. 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

A. We had a wonderful assembly for our honor roll recipients recently 240+ students earned 
a 3.0 or higher.  Students were given hand delivered invitations to the event for their 
parents. We had a tremendous response with a huge number of family members showing 
up. So much so that we filled the bleachers completely and had about a hundred more 
parents needing seating.  A great problem to have for a during the day event.  Many 
parents and student expressed their thanks for the event and recognition for the 
accomplishment.  It was a proud moment for our staff, students and parents!  We can’t 
wait to see if we can exceed that number at the end of the year!  We have two spirit trips 
planned for the month of March. Students have to meet certain grade criteria and have 
parent permission and support to attend.  PBIS is at work in our school! 

 
EXTRA 

A. Fleming has entered the Twitter world please follow us @FlemingRogues.   
 


